
Global Research Forum on International Macroeconomics and Finance 

Sponsored by: European Central Bank, Federal Reserve Board, and Federal Reserve Bank of New York 

Call for Papers 

The second bi-annual Global Research Forum on International Macroeconomics and Finance, organized 
by the European Central Bank, Federal Reserve Board, and FRB-New York, will be held at the Federal 
Reserve Board in Washington, D.C. on November 13-14, 2014.  The purpose of the Forum is to promote 
the discussion of frontier research on empirical and theoretical issues in International Finance, Banking, 
and Macroeconomics, with a special eye on relevance for monetary policy.  In the wake of financial 
crises in Europe, the United States and elsewhere, policymakers around the world face many challenges. 
These include maintaining financial stability while withdrawing monetary accommodation, and assessing 
international spillovers from the associated policies. Paper submissions addressing these and related 
issues are highly encouraged. Some specific examples of relevant topics might include:  

  
* Indicators of Financial Stress, Sovereign Default Risks, and International Capital Flows 

* International Asset Market Co-movements and Cross Border Capital Flows 

* Understanding Safe Assets and International Capital Consequences 

* International Spillovers of Unconventional Monetary Policy 

                * The Impact of Regulation and Policy on International Financial Markets and Institutions 

                * Implications for Financial and Macroeconomic Stability of Cross-border Bank Linkages 

  
Conference papers will be placed on a website; there will be no conference volume. Although this call is 
being circulated fairly widely, further circulation is encouraged, especially to younger economists.  

Complete manuscripts or extended abstracts should be submitted electronically in PDF format to 

 2014-GRF-Conference@frb.gov by 1 June 2014.  

Authors of accepted papers will be notified by 15 July 2014.  

Travel expenses of presenting authors will be reimbursed (though participants from central banks and 
other official institutions will be expected to cover their own expenses). 

  

We look forward to hearing from you, 

Luca Dedola, Linda Goldberg, John Rogers, Livio Stracca 
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